
EXCHANGE 0F NOTES BETWEEN THE GOVERNMENT 0F CANADA ANDTi
<.GOVERNMENT 0F'NORWAY PRO VIDING FOR A CONTINUATION FOR 1

PEIOD 0F THREE YEARS 0F CANADA'S NATO AIR TRAINING PROGRAvM
WITH RESPECT TO AIRCREW TRAiNEES

The Chargé d'Affaires a.i. of Canada in Norway to the Mînister'of,
Foreign Affaîrs of Norwai,

CANADIAN EMBASSY

OsLo, April 17, 1957.

ExCELLENCY:

The Government of Canada has given careful consideration to the difficultie
experienced by the Government of Norway in making the transition fr0Xn'
training of Norwegian air crew studeënts in Canada undèr NATO training Pa
to a suitable national training scheme, and has decided in the circumstaflce
to continue provisions of a limited amount ofCanadian training for a reasonable
time. It is the understanding of the Governimenit of Canada that the NorWeiai
Government is prepared to make a token payment of five thousand doll2'"
per student pilot entrant and two thousand dollars per student navigatOr
entrant while this arrangement is in force, and that at some mutually COl
venient time during the third year of this agreement, discussions wil a9311
take place on a bilateral basis on the need or otherwise of extending it f Oe
further period.

In accordance with recommendations made by the Supreme Al"
Commander Europe and discussed between the Chairman Canadian Chiefs 0
Staff Committee and your Chief of Staff at the meeting of the NATO Milite8y
Committee in Washington in October 1956, the Canadian Government will ne
available annually, training accommodation for 65 student pilots and 5 stUdl
navigators of the Royal Norwegian Air Force in Canada, beginning witilth
quota year 1957-1958.

This arrangement will be treated as a continuation of the Norwegian cQuote
of the NATO training plan ýafter termination of the present NATO intake 01
30 June 1957. The number of pupils agreed upon will be phased intoth
Canadian training system in approximately equal contingents throughout h
training year, from, 1 July to 30 June. The exact reporting date and size
each draft are to be subject of agreement arrived at between the NorWeg'
Air Attaché in Ottawa and the Director of Air Training RCAF.

The terms and conditions of training will be a continuation of those exis1g
under the present NATO training plan subject to such modification as ni0
be mutually agreed from time to time in the llght of future conditions. It V1
however, be appreciated that in view of the small number of trainees, enteril
after 1 July 1957, the Canadian Government will flnd it necessary to ternin8
the special language training fadilities Whlch have been maintained as an
tional service for NATO students at London, Ontario. As instructions
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